
July 31, 2022 

Dear Parent or Guardian:

State law requires school districts and the county office of education (“county office”) to 
provide annual notice to parents/guardians of certain rights and responsibilities. 
Parents/guardians are required to acknowledge receipt of this notice by signing and 
returning the receipt and acknowledgment to your school principal. The SCCOE 2022-23 
Annual Notification to Parents and Students is available at 
https://www.sccoe.org/depts/educational-services/Pages/default.aspx.  If you would 
like a printed a copy of this document, please contact your school principal. 

Santa Clara  County Office of Education recognizes that parent or guardian involvement 
in their child’s education promotes student achievement and contributes greatly to the 
student’s success. This Annual Notification contains information on the various ways 
parental involvement is encouraged in accordance with federal and state laws. The 
Santa Clara County Office of Education commits to providing a quality education to all of 
its students in a safe and healthy environment. We look forward to a successful and 
positive school year, made possible by the dedicated efforts of its administrators, 
teachers, para educators, support staff, students, and parents and guardians.  
 
 
Please return the attached form to your school principal to indicate that you have 
received a copy of The SCCOE 2022-23 Annual Notification to Parents and Students.

Sincerely,
 

 

Jessica Bonduris, Ed.D.
Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 




